
 

NEW ONLINE ORDERING SYSTEM 
Dear Parents/Guardians 

We are delighted to announce the implementation of the New online ordering system for the School canteen.  

 

WHAT TO DO WHEN STARTING SCHOOL IN AUGUST: 

Please note: on the 1st day of school (Friday 25th August) – A snack and drink will be provided, Free of charge. 

• On the 1st day all students will receive information on how to operate the new system. 

• Download the APP over the weekend to activate account and order for Monday. 

This will all be explained in the Booklet students receive on their 1st day to school. 

Your child will not need to bring money to school for ordering FOOD for the 1st day – however if they would like 

to purchase anything from the ‘Tuck’ Shop or hot drinks they will require money for these….. AGAIN this is ONLY 

UNTIL YOUR NEW ACCOUNT IS ACTIVATED, then everything can be purchased through the APP. 

 

THE CANTEEN:  

We are a healthy options canteen and do our best to provide fresh homecooked food where possible.  

All students can avail of a FREE Buffet breakfast each morning along with subsidised food for both Small break 

and lunchtime. 

Our menu offers a huge choice of food, ranging from Fruit Salads, Granola Pots, Homemade Brown bread, 

scones, fresh homemade soup everyday along with hot rolls, paninis, wraps, bagels, toasties and a variety of 

salads. We provide a main dinner every day that is cooked on site, examples being Roast turkey, potatoes, veg 

and gravy or Pasta Bolognese, Chicken curry and Rice, Shepherd’s pie, Pasta Bake along with loads more….. 

We cater for all dietary requirements – Please contact us if you have any special requirements. 

 

Should you like to know more about the school canteen and the people that run it, please log onto our website: 

www.patlongcatering.ie or email: info@patlongcatering.ie 

Kind Regards 

________________ 

Pat Long Walsh 
086 8276937 
Owner/Manager 

http://www.patlongcatering.ie/
mailto:info@patlongcatering.ie

